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| NOTICE
|
| Our Ref: $GS/SC/P/1106
| Date: 29" December 2023
To: All Parents / Guardians Concerned

COMMENCEMENT OF CLASSES FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2024
| .

As we welcome the new Academic Year 2024, please take note of the following:

1. Classes for Year 1 — Year 11 will reopen on Tuesday, 2" January 2024.

2. Classes for KG 1 will reopen on Thursday, 4" January 2024.

3. Classes for KG 2 & KG 3 will reopen on Monday, 8% January 2024.
As we prepare to reopen the classes, we want to remind you that the safety of our students
and staff is our top priority. With the recent surge in covid-19 cases, we are taking extra
precautions to ensure that everyone stays healthy.
Therefore, we strongly suggest all students, staff, and parents wear face masks while in school
premises. We urge parents and guardians to continue making their children wear face masks
to prevent the spread of covid-19. If your child is unwell kindly do not send them to school.

You may inform their class teachers and write an absent letter to the school.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in this matter.

‘Honour and Labour’
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